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The Florida Department of Transportation’s mission is to provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances economic prosperity, 

and preserves the quality of the state’s environment and communities. The department is committed to building a transportation system that not only fits the current needs of 

Florida’s residents and visitors, but also enhances mobility throughout the state to accommodate its consistent and rapid growth. The unique nature of the Sunshine State and 

its year-round warm climate provides numerous opportunities to achieve the department’s mission through multiple transportation modes including h ighways/streets, air, rail, 
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FDOT to Host Sept. 29 Construction Open House for Improvements 

and Resurfacing on I-95, State Road 16 

ST. AUGUSTINE, Fla. –  The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will host a 

hybrid construction open house for resurfacing and operational improvements set to 

begin in early October on I-95 and State Road 16. 

The hybrid construction open house will be held Wednesday, September 29 from 4 to 6 

p.m. Citizens may participate online at nflroads.com/COH or by phone at (415) 655-

0060, access code 613-141-732. Citizens who are unable to participate virtually may 

attend the open house in person at the St. Johns County Administrative Auditorium 

located at 500 San Sebastian View, St. Augustine, FL 32084. 

Interested citizens may join the open house anytime between 4 and 6 p.m. to learn 

more about the project, including construction activities, traffic impacts and other details. 

Project staff will be available during this time to answer questions. No formal 

presentation is planned.  

Planned improvements include resurfacing a 12-mile stretch of I-95 from State Road 

207 to International Golf Parkway, including the interstate entry and exit ramps at State 

Road 207 and State Road 16. Additionally, a median U-turn intersection will be 

constructed at the I-95 and State Road 16 interchange. This configuration will eliminate 

left-turning movements from the main intersection and reduced signal cycle times, 

resulting in increased safety and efficiency.       

Temporary lane closures will be permitted Sunday through Thursday nights from 8 p.m. 

to 6 a.m.   

Anderson Columbia Co., Inc. was selected to complete the $30 million improvements  

by fall 2023, weather and schedule permitting. 

Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 

2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on Twitter or at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook.  
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